October 11, 2018

Dear Gwinnett County Bar Association,

Thank you for awarding me with the Gwinnett County Bar Association Scholarship. I am honored to be a recipient of this scholarship. This generous gift has encouraged me to continue to pursue an academic career.

Since childhood, I always had a passion for education. This dedication towards school has allowed me to graduate from high school with honors, become a NAACP member, and make the president's list at Georgia Gwinnett College. I believe the three skills I have acquired throughout my academic career are organizational, writing, and discipline.

The Gwinnett County Bar Association scholarship will help me to achieve my career goal of being an attorney. I believe I can be an advocate for people that may have experienced inequalities within their communities. Receiving this scholarship can reduce the debt for my undergraduate program, which can be beneficial for me to pay for law school.

Once again, I would like to express my deep gratitude for your kind gift. I am thrilled to be a recipient of the Gwinnett County Bar Association Scholarship.

Sincerely,

DeQuentin Augustine

Political Science/Legal Studies Concentration, School of Liberal Arts Loganville, GA